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Re: Parking at Audubon Preschool

Preschool Families,

We are fortunate to call Audubon Park home to our preschool, and as such it is important that we respect the
rules that apply to the Borough and their space.

Be advised that:

There is no parking on the streets in Audubon Park.

Designated parking for the municipal building is posted. Do not park in designated parking spaces.
Additional parking is available on Kennedy Drive if the lot is full.

There is access to the Black Horse Pike from Kennedy Drive, just past the fire department and housing
corporation offices.

Additionally,

Please do not park in the driveway facing the yellow barricades, as this creates an unsafe space in the
parking lot.

There is no crosswalk or safe crossing on any streets in Audubon Park.

Do not block driveways or double park.

Supervise your child(ren) in the parking lot, playground, and athletic field at all times.

If you wish to socialize or children wish to play, please feel free to make use of the playground outside
of school hours.

Please do not allow children to play on the ramp, at the municipal building, or near cars in the lot.

Be respectful of property and dispose of all trash properly.

Our preschool is a busy place of growing and learning. With your support and consideration, I am confident that
we can enjoy a long and prosperous tenure in Audubon Park. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to contact me directly.

Respectfully,

S.W.A.R.M.
Safe. Work Together. Achievement. Respectful. Mindfulness



